	Good morning and welcome to worship this morning.  This is the last week of our outdoor service; we will begin to worship inside the church using two different services on August 23rd.  On that day, the 10 am church service will be recorded and available to view later in the day, so please watch for those details.
	As we come indoors, please remember that we continue to social distance, wear masks and continue to have a shortened worship service.  We hope the day comes when we can get back to our full service, but in the meantime, it's good to gather and worship together again.
	Please remember to stay safe until we can meet together again.
